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British Science Week  It’s science week next week and we’ll be 

getting scientific!  
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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Red Nose Day 

 Bike Right 

 After School 

Clubs 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Wed 15th March 

1.00pm—3.00pm 

Families Connect 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

 

Tuesday 14th March  

Y3, 4, 5, 6 

Philharmonic 

12.45pm—3.00pm 

 

 

Thursday  

16th + 23rd March 

Years 5 and 6 

Bike Right Training 

 

10th-19th March 

British Science Week 

After School Clubs  Clubs run for a whole term, and children can only 

attend an after school club if we have received a signed permission 

slip.  If  children want to carry on into the next school term  a new 

permission slip must be completed.  We will send you confirmation  

that your child has a place when we receive their permission slip. 

We’re doing Red Nose Day! —Friday 24th March  

Red noses will be on sale at lunch time from Monday 20th March—

£1 each.    

 ‘Class Penny Pot’ each class will have a penny pot in their room 

to try to fill.  Who will raise the most?  

 Red nose design competition - linked with this year’s red nose 

day theme - The Red Noses are Nose-it-all, the all-knowing owl, 

the Viking Norse Nose, Snootankhamun from ancient Sneeze-

gypt, Snuffles the dragon, DJ Boogie, Dr. Nose, The Snorcerer, 

Sneezecake the chef, Sniffer the dog and the rarest and scariest 

Nose of all, Frankinose!   

 Each class will be also be planning a fundraising activity so keep 

an eye out for details.  

Bike Right Thursday 16th & 23rd March is Bike Right Training for 

those children who have signed up.  These training sessions are now 

full. Children attending will need to bring a road-worthy bike and a 

cycling helmet on both days.  

Liverpool Philharmonic 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 are going to The Liverpool Philharmonic on Tuesday 

14th March, leaving school at 12.45pm and returning at 3.00pm.  

Please ensure any outstanding permission slips are returned on   

Monday 13th.  


